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 Capital Projects: 
 

Alum Creek Drive at Design underway.  Construction to begin in 2020. Project led by 
Rohr Road   Franklin County Engineer. Will include a widening of Rohr Road east to 

Port Rd. 
 
Bixford Green Trail Design underway.  To be Bid this fall for 2020 construction. 
 
Hamilton Rd at Firehouse Paving completed on new southbound right-turn lane.  
   Lane Intersection Imprvts Foundations installed for the new signal equipment, which is to be installed 

before mid-August. 
 
E. Bixby Road Improvements Preconstruction meeting held on June 19. Contractor is anticipating to 

begin work last week of July, which is when temporary closure of the road 
will begin, weather permitting. Improvement zone is Ebright Rd. 
intersection, east to US 33.  Affected nearby residents have been notified 
via letter, and a detour route has been designated. City website also shows 
project information. 

 
Streets/Street: 
 
2019 Street Maintenance Project out for bid by the Franklin County Engineer, who has prepared 

project specifications and scope.    
 
Storm improvements Design specs being included in Street program, to rehabilitate curb/gutter  

Bids will determine scope of improvement.  
 

 Development projects: 

Traffic Impact Study TIS is being reviewed, related to a potential development site at the NE  
    (TIS) corner of Rohr and Alum Creek Drive.  This review is part of review of an 

application for Development Plan approval, that is to be presented to 
Planning Commission in August.   

 
 


